




March 23, 2020

Re:  Re-Exam

Dear Resident:
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have received notification from local government of closure of The Housing Authority.  Therefore, all upcoming scheduled appointments for Re-Exam will be cancel until further notice.  Once business hours resume you will receive notification of your schedule appointment.  Please take this time to complete your Re-Exam packet and have all your necessary documentation ready for your appointment.  We will keep you informed as it becomes available to us when we are going to reopen for business.  As always please use every precautionary measure to stay safe.

Thank you for your cooperation,

Sincerely,

Victoria Burise, PHM
Executive Director
